

IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Board of Supervisors' Actions – August 4, 2016 Business Meeting

LOWER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP (August 5, 2016) – The Lower Providence Township Board of Supervisors took the following actions at their August 4th business meeting:

Resolutions

• Adopted a resolution approving a preliminary/final lot consolidation plan for the Lower Providence Presbyterian Church, 3050 West Ridge Pike

Approvals

- Granted a request for waiver of fence requirements to permit the installation of a solidstyle fence on the corner property at 637 Mockingbird Lane
- Granted a request for waiver of fence requirements to permit the installation of a solidstyle fence on the corner property at 704 Jode Road
- Granted a request of the Lower Providence Community Library for waiver of the plumbing permit fee
- Approved the dissolution of assets at public auction to include the following Police and Public Works vehicles: A 2008 Crown Victoria, a 2011 Crown Victoria, and a 1990 Chevrolet van

Presentations & Recognition

 Presented an award to Sgt. Michael Higgins recognizing 10 years of service with the Lower Providence Township Police Department

